
OWLS CLASS NEWSLETTER 

Reading Display 

We are continuing to use the reading 

display, which displays a track for the 

children to move along based on the number of pages they read. Please continue 

to remind your children to log all of their reading at home and make sure you 

have initialled/ signed your children’s reading logs when they have read at home 

to help them add these pages to their count and earn their reading rewards!  

 

Pencil Cases 

The children are allowed to bring in pencil cases to Owls Class. These could contain: 

pencil, rubber, glue stick, sharpener, black handwriting pen, blue pen, a small selection 

of coloured pencils. These should not contain: scissors, compass, permanent markers 

(e.g. sharpies). Children do not need small toys or lots of novelty rubbers in school.  

 

Mobile Phones 

If your child walks themselves to or from school and 

you would like them to have a mobile phone for this 

journey, please let us know and these can be 

dropped off to the office in the morning and collected 

at the end of the day.  

The children are not allowed to keep mobile phones on them during the school 

day.  

 

Water Bottles 

Please ensure your children have a 

labelled water bottle in school with them everyday.  

 

PE kits 

PE will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays this term. Children will need t-shirts, 

shorts, jogging bottoms, jumpers and trainers, all clearly labelled. 

 

Remember to regularly check the Owls Page of the school website to see what the children have been learning or 

see whole school updates.  

 

“I have never learned anything like this before, 
it’s amazing!”  

-Year 6 child 

Remember to 

check the whole 

school weekly 

newsletter for 

important diary 

dates. 

Spring Term 2020 

Welcome Back! 
Welcome back and I hope you all had a fantastic Christmas break. Thank you for 
the Christmas cards and gifts, they are greatly appreciated. I am very much 
looking forward to the upcoming term. Feel free to catch me afterschool any time 
if you have any questions.   
 

“This might just be one of the best experiences 
of my life”  

-Year 5 child 
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